Department of Public Works

March 10, 2014

VIENNA, VA 22180

Re: Beulah Road NE Sidewalk Project, Design Contract Award
Rescheduled to March 17, 2014 Town Council Meeting

Dear Property Owner:

The March 3, 2014, Town Council meeting was canceled due to the snow storm. The
Beulah Road NE sidewalk design contract has been reschedule to the March 17, 2014,
Town Council meeting at 8 PM in the Town Hall council chamber.

You are welcome to attend the Council meeting and participate in the discussion
regarding this project. A copy of the Public Works Department’s report recommending
the project will be available on Friday before the meeting after 2 PM on the Town
Council web site located at: https:/ /vienna-va.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx .

Should you have any questions, my contact information is 703-255-6386 or email at
djohnson@viennava.gov

Sincerely,
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Dennis Johnson, PE
Public Works Director

Enclosures:
February 21, 2014 letter
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